
 

 

Subject: Invitation to the 2018 ESCP High Level Meeting on Cybersecurity in 
Civil Aviation  

INVITATION 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir,  

It is our great pleasure to invite you to the European Strategic Coordination 
Platform (ESCP) High Level Meeting in Toulouse, France on the 14th and 15th of 
November 2018. The meeting is organized jointly by the European Aviation 
Safety Agency (EASA) and the French Civil Aviation Authority (DGAC).  

This event will build on the discussion held during the High Level Meeting on 
Cybersecurity in Civil Aviation held in Cracow 8th and 9th of November 2017. 
The aim of the conference is to discuss the progress achieved so far, including 
institutional set-up, legislation advancement, risk assessment methodology, 
cybersecurity promotion, research activities, commitments and resources 
devoted to cybersecurity to ensure a secure environment for aviation. 

We aim to bring together high level representatives from EU institutions, 
National Aviation Authorities, and other key state organisations involved in 
cybersecurity as well as high representatives from aviation industry, for an 
exchange of views. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Luc Tytgat                Patrick Gandil 

ESCP Chairman, EASA                 Director General, DGAC 

 


